
From: Eric and Dalia Hartman Bergsagel  
Sent: 21 March 2023 21:26 
To: David Fowler 
Subject: Objection: 2022/0528/P The O2 Masterplan Site Finchley Road 
London NW3 6LU 
 

Dear David, 
 
Further to my recent email of a few moments ago on behalf of CRASH, please 
record my most strenuous personal objections to the proposed development 
of the O2 Centre Site, as recorded in detail in the consolidated Objection which 
has been submitted by the Confederation of Local Community Groups, and 
ensure I am recorded in the appropriate database for future information and 
notifications. 
 

With many thanks, 
Eric Bergsagel 
NW6 3QT 
 


